
 
During term 2, we will be using ‘The Tin Forest’ 
as our class text. A picture book full of 
imagination and ideas that will engage us right 
from the start. We will be working on our 
spellings, punctuation and grammar to produce a 
range of writing: 

- Ending to a story  
- Non Chronological reports   

 
During term 2, we will be continue our 
journey in Maths by focussing on two main 
areas of the Maths curriculum 

- Multiplication and Division 
- Addition and Subtraction 

We will also hold daily M.O.T (Maths on 
Track) sessions to support our learning in 
Mathematics.  

 

 
In Science this term, we will be 
learning about electricity.  
We will complete some investigations 
and work practically a lot of the time. 
We will finish our unit with creating 
our own complete circuit.  

 
In Geography this term, we 
will be learning about the 
rainforests.  
Our question for this unit 
will be:  
 

Why are Rainforest 
Important to us? 

 
During term 2, we will learn 
about Hinduism. We will 
study many parts of the 
religion and by the end of the 
term, will be able to share 
our knowledge!  
 
 

 

 
In French this term, we will learning 
about presenting ourselves.  
 
We will learn how to read, write, listen 
and talk with our new knowledge and 
will be able to complete a 
conversation at the end of the term.   

 

 
In Music this term, Year 4 will 
focus on a question to guide 
our learning 
 
How does music connect us 
with the past? 

 
PE lessons take place on 
Tuesday afternoons. These 
lessons will be led by Mr 
English.  
For this term, the focus will 
be on invasion games 
(netball).

 

 
During this term, the children will be learning about 
structures. We will plan and design our own structures, 
making considerations about our designs and how we 
can be successful.  
 

In this term, we will be learning about valuing 
differences.  
We will focus on making compromises, how people are 
different, stereotypes and how relationships differ with 
the people we know.  

In Computing this term, we will be learning about 
audio recording. The children will learn about 
output and input and at the end of the unit will 
create their own podcast.   

 


